

February 12, 2015

Grady Brown III

Mesquite, TX 75181

Dear Mr. Brown:

On behalf of the Mental Health Association of Central Florida, we would like to thank you very much for your annual donation of \$200.00. Your contribution helps the Mental Health Association of Central Florida accomplish our mission as a force for social change through advocacy, prevention, public education, and mental health connections throughout the greater Orlando area.

MHACF offers support in many ways and donations are so important to us. We offer a support group, a mental health connections program, Guardian Advocate program, and Outlook Clinic. Our Outlook Clinic is currently providing services for over 600 uninsured patients in Orange county.

Our success is due to the commitment and generous support of individuals like you. We are truly grateful to those who have made our progress possible. We hope you will continue to support out mission.

Again, on behalf of everyone at the Mental Health Association of Central Florida, thank you for all your support.

Sincerely,

Candice J. Crawford Executive Director